
Countdown to
Blackboard Ultra!
The Move to Blackboard Ultra is in full swing and Humber College will
be running most courses in Blackboard Ultra starting January 2022.
Humber Innovative Learning is here to remind you that help is available.

Main Page Instructional Videos 
About Project Page / FAQs
Training and Help Resources
Step-by-step Guides to the two methods of moving

Move to Ultra Kit >

The Instructional Support Studio re-
opens January 4, 2022. Please note,
the start of semester is peak season
and there will be longer than normal
wait times for individual support.

Blackboard Learn Help for Instructors: Built by
Blackboard. Scroll to the bottom to choose the version
you want.

YouTube Playlist for Blackboard Ultra: Short 1-2
minute videos on various topics. 

Further Self-directed Resources

Self-help Portal
Ultra and Original experiences covered

Faculty Blackboard Help >

It's not possible to simply export your
Blackboard Original course and import
it into Blackboard Ultra. Nor can you
copy from Original to Ultra.   
You must use either the Starting Fresh
Method or the Ultra Course Preview
Method to move your course to
Blackboard Ultra.   
The Instructional Support Studio will
close for the holidays December 24,
2021 and re-open January 4, 2022.
You can find lots of help in our self-
directed resources detailed in the
sidebar to the right.

As you prepare your courses for moving to
Ultra, keep in mind: 

1.

2.

3.

If you need additional support
migrating your course to Ultra, please
connect with the Instructional Support
Studio before the holiday break.

https://humber.ca/innovativelearning/blackboard/the-move-to-blackboard-ultra/
https://help.blackboard.com/Learn/Instructor
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLontYaReEU1tCbsCDP-u_wsKdkDBegIhH
https://help.blackboard.com/Learn/Instructor
https://humber.ca/facultyblackboard/
https://humber.ca/facultyblackboard/
https://humber.ca/innovativelearning/blackboard-help/

